
Mrs.Hotmer’s Newsletter  
Important Information 

Welcome Back! I hope everyone had a great holiday break.  We will be ready to 
get back to some great learning! Winter Games will be held on Thursday, 
January 25th.  Please make plans to attend from 5-7 pm. We also need 
donation items of snack cakes, 2-liter bottles of soda and basket items.  Any 
donations are greatly appreciated. 

What are we learning? 
Math: We will be working with fractions. 
Writing:  We continue to work on Personal Narratives and then move to 
Opinion writing later this month. 
Reading:  We are continuing to work on Inferences but will be using this 
skill in Nonfiction text. 
Content:  We will start the month with Science by learning about Matter.  
Then we will switch to Social Studies with a unit on Maps. 

Spotlight on Students 
Student of the Month Nominees for December were: Balie Ailor and Tavian 
Wilson -! They were chosen for having a Caring Attitude in class. Way to 
go!! 
Bulldog Cheers went to the following students:.Keely Byrd and Abby Pfetsch-
Hard Worker, Aiden Barkley and Kayla Smith-High Academics, Lucas 
Wilson and  Jaden Hollingsworth-Golden Rule, and Elizabeth Bryner and 
Chanze Gillenwater-Cool Kid.  Great Job to all these students!! 

 

Important Dates 
 1/5- PTO Meeting 
 1/9- StuCo and Honor Choir 
 1/11- Pizza Hut Dough for Schools 
 1/15- No School 



 1/16- Honor Choir 
 1/23- Honor Choir 
 1/25- Winter Games 
 1/30- Honor Choir 

 

*I am looking forward to working with your students and you this school year.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at anytime.  My e-mail 
is jhotmer@odessar7.net, and the school phone number is 633-5396.  


